
 

 
  

Matt Stager Memorial Scholarship Fund – A Program Offered to WASDA Distributor Members  

 

2012 Winner: 

Gina Mancini 

Trumbull Industries 

Dear Matt Stager Scholarship Committee: 

I would first like to thank the scholarship committee for selecting me as a recipient of the Matt 

Stager Memorial Scholarship. 

I have recently graduated from Canfield High School in Canfield, Ohio.  I graduated 10th in my 

class of 235, was a member of the National Honor Society, Young Leaders, Y-teens and was a 

4 year letter winner in softball.  I recently was chosen as our school’s representative for the 

Young Women with Bright Futures Award.  I have also received two Scholar Athlete awards as 

well.  Although softball has been my passion for 12 years, I have decided not to play in college 

and focus on my education instead.  I will be attending Youngstown State University in the fall 

to major in Engineering.  I hope to get involved in community service through my university and 

continue my service through my church as well. 

 
 
 
 
 
Once again, thank you so much, 
 
 
Gina Mancini 

 


